
 

TomTom announces a change in its Supervisory Board 

Amsterdam, 01 July 2010 – The Supervisory Board of TomTom N.V. announces that, due to personal circumstances 
unrelated to TomTom, Mr. Tjaden has stepped down from the Supervisory Board with immediate effect. The Supervisory Board 
would like to wish Mr. Tjaden all the best for the future. His succession will be announced in due course.


